
ENDANGERED PERSON ADVISORY 

For further information please contact:  
St. Louis County Police Department
636-529-8210 
August 21, 2025 
 
EMPHASIS: Endangered Person Advisory 

State of Missouri Endangered Person Advisory 

The St. Louis County Police Department has issued an Endangered Person Advisory for a missing person 
that occurred at Destrehan Road in the Columbia Bottom Conservation Area at 5:30 PM on August 20, 2025. 
 
Missing Is: 
Steven H Reed a black, male, age 41 
 
The endangered missing person: 
Steven H Reed is a black male, age 41. He is 5 feet 6 inches tall and weighs approximately 155 pounds. He has 
black hair, brown eyes, a dark complexion, and has tattoos on his left arm. He was last seen wearing a white 
T-shirt and olive-colored shorts. 
 
Brief circumstances regarding the Endangered Missing Person:  

Steven Reed’s family has not seen or heard from him since August 18, 2025. On the evening of August 20, 
2025, his vehicle was found abandoned in the Columbia Bottom Conservation Area off Destrehan Road. 
Officers have searched the area and have been unable to locate Mr. Reed, who may be suicidal. 

Anyone seeing the missing person or anyone having any information related to the endangered missing 
person should immediately dial 911 to contact the nearest law enforcement agency or call the St. Louis 
County Police Department  
at 636-529-8210.  
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